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High Flyers 
 

 
 

Congratulations to the most 

recent winners of our High 

Flyer award:  

 

P1: Emma Wylie, Ethan 

Wisener, Jack Hosseini 

P1/2: Jude Crawford, Niamh 

McMullan 

P2/3: Ella Lutton, Charlie 

King 

P3:Demi Mather, Ellen 

Dickson 

 

Sainsbury Vouchers 

 

 
 

 

Any remaining vouchers 

should be given to your 

child’s teacher or to Mrs 

Shevlin/Mrs Anderson  

in the school office.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sports’ Day 

 

 
Thank you to all parents who 

attended our School Sports 

Day. It was an enjoyable and 

memorable day for us all. 

 

Sincere thanks again to 

Robinson’s Nisa for 

continuing to sponsor the 

event.  

Prize Giving 

 

 
Distribution of Sports and 

Music Awards will take place 

on Tuesday 21 June.   
 

Cups and Shields 

 

 
 

I would suggest parents have 

cups and shields 

appropriately engraved to 

ensure that on their return 

to school in May 2017 all 

engraving has been 

completed. 

 

Presentation of New 

Cups/Shields 

  

If your child is one of our P7 

Leavers would you consider 

donating a cup or shield to 

the school to replace any in 

poor condition or for new 

awards? Any donations would 

be greatly appreciated. 

 

Friends of Carniny Summer 

Disco 

 

 
 

Friends of Carniny Primary 

School will be hosting a 

Summer Disco on Thursday 

16 June 2016 in our school 

hall. 

  

What a great opportunity 

for everyone to have some 

well-deserved fun at the end 

of another busy term. 

 

The invitation is extended to 

all Carniny pupils from P1-P7, 

and we would be very 

grateful for your support in  

allowing your child to come 

along. 

 
 



 

P1-P4 pupils will have their 

Summer Disco 6.30pm – 

7.30pm 

 

P5-P7 pupils will have their 

Summer Disco 7.45pm – 

9.00pm 

 

Sincere thanks to all 

members of the committee 

for their continued 

commitment and hard work 

during the school year in 

organising the various events 

to raise valuable funds.  

 

Staffing 

 

 
 

 

We are saying farewell to 

Miss Stevenson at the end 

of this school year.  

 

On behalf of all the staff, 

pupils and Board of 

Governors I would like to 

express our sincere thanks 

to Miss Stevenson for her 

tremendous contribution to 

the school since her 

appointment in April 1976. 

 

Miss Stevenson we all wish 

you a very happy retirement. 

 

The Board of Governors is 

currently in the process of 

filling vacant teaching 

positions. We will hopefully 

be able to update you with 

details of all class teachers 

before the end of term. 

 

Child Protection Volunteers 

 

In accordance with the 

school’s Child Protection 

Policy I ask all parents who 

would be interested in 

assisting voluntarily in any 

aspect of school life during 

2016/2017 academic year 

(PTA, Transport, Library, 

School Visits etc.) to 

complete the on line Access 

NI form before the end of 

term. Before beginning the 

on line application you will 

require an instruction form 

including a PIN number. This 

can be obtained from the 

school office. On completion 

of the on line form you will 

receive a Unique Access NI 

Number which should be 

brought into school with ID 

documents for verification. 

This procedure must be 

repeated annually. 

 

P7 Leavers Night – 

Carniny’s Movie Night 

 

 
 

Our P7 Leavers’ Night is 

scheduled for Tuesday 28  

June (7.00pm). The theme of 

the evening is “Carniny’s 

Movie Night”. 

An invitation will be issued 

to all parents of P7 pupils 

and school staff. In 

anticipation of a good 

attendance I thank parents 

for their support. 

 

Tuesday 28 June will be the 

last day of term for all P7 

children. They do not come 

to school on Wednesday 29 

and Thursday 30 June.  

Uniform Recycling 

 
FOCPS continues to recycle 

items of school uniform to 

help raise funds for the 

school. 

 

Any items of the current 

uniform which are in good 

condition and you no longer 

require should be brought to 

school on Thursday 30 June.  

Pupils’ names should be 

removed from each garment. 

 

Lost Property 

 

 
 

All items of Lost Property 

will be on display in the 

school corridor on Friday 24 

June (8.45-11am). 

http://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&frm=1&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&docid=OODaa2Xs5Iti7M&tbnid=sSNeWz92eHOpfM:&ved=0CAUQjRw&url=http://thelatesthiss.org/2014/02/12/show-off-your-talent/&ei=HGGYU-iRGbHT7Ab59oCwBw&bvm=bv.68693194,d.ZGU&psig=AFQjCNG4xfooPPZyYY0EoqzpigCTnRCfRw&ust=1402581608474544
http://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=http://sr.photos2.fotosearch.com/bthumb/CSP/CSP990/k11267244.jpg&imgrefurl=http://www.fotosearch.com/clip-art/high-school.html&h=170&w=170&tbnid=AJ7uFpHONZtL3M:&zoom=1&docid=nujh9-H44Od_AM&ei=Kl-YU4rEPMSg7AaYm4DABQ&tbm=isch&ved=0CEoQMyglMCU&iact=rc&uact=3&dur=1261&page=1&start=0&ndsp=54


 

All personal belongings 

(clothes, footwear etc) left 

in school at the end of term 

will be given to charity. 

 

Sponsored Walk 

 
 

 
 

We are looking forward to 

our Sponsored Walk at 

Portglenone Forest on 

Thursday 9 June. In addition 

to providing all children with 

an enjoyable experience we 

hope to raise funds for 

school and Autism NI 

 

Thanks to our local 

Sainsbury’s for providing 

children with fresh fruit 

for the event. We are also 

very appreciative of Mr 

Attias for bringing his ice 

cream van to the park.  

 

We hope you will support 

this event by getting as 

many sponsors as possible. 

Sponsorship forms have 

been issued. Additional 

copies can be obtained 

from the office.   

 

Celebrating the Queen’s 

90th Birthday. 

 

 

 

We plan to recognise and 

celebrate the Queen’s 

90th Birthday in school on 

Friday 10 June. 

 

Children should come to 

school dressed for a Royal 

Party.  

 

During the day children 

will be participating in a 

competition to design a 

Crown suitable for a 

Queen made from 

Recyclable materials. 

Children are being asked 

to collect materials at 

home and bring them to 

school for making their 

crown. 

 

The school meals Kitchen 

will be providing a special 

menu for this occasion and 

weather permitting we will 

be eating outdoors in a 

street party atmosphere. 

 
Library Books 

 

 
 

It would be appreciated if all 

library books could be 

returned to the school 

library by Friday 10 June. 

 

Netball 

 

Following the success of 

the Netball team this year 

the girls have been invited 

to participate in the NI 

Championships in Lisburn 

on Saturday 4 June.  

 

  
 

I wish the team every 

success in this 

tournament. 

 
Referendum 

 

 
The school will be closed on 

Thursday 23 June as it will 

be a polling station in the 

forthcoming referendum. 

 

Last Day of Term (Non 

Uniform Day) 
 

The school term will finish at 

12.20 pm on Thursday 30 

June 2016.  

 

The kitchen staff will not be 

preparing a meal. 

 

This will be a Non Uniform 

Day. All proceeds from pupil 

contributions (50p per child) 

will be presented to a local 

charity (Godmodex). 

 

 

_____________   

Raymond Ross  (Principal) 



 

 


